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DATE: 25 JULY 2023 

 
 

MEMO: INCREASED FLIGHTS TO CPT 
 
Dear Valued Partner, 
 
Kindly note that KQ is increasing the number of flights to CPT as from 01 August 2023. This new frequency 
brings CPT direct weekly frequencies to 3X and total frequencies to CPT of 8 times (3 frequencies direct 
CPT; 2 frequencies via LVI and 3 frequencies via VFA).  
 
The new frequency offers shorter and improved connectivity to the KQ network. Some of the flows with 
shorter connections are TNR/MBA/KGL/BJM/ZNZ/AMS/LHR/KIS/FIH, BJM amongst others. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding in this regard. 
 
Best regards,  
 
 
 
Kenya Airways Commercial 
South Africa 


